Mark E. Davis Scholarship 2021-2022

Dear Candidate,

The Mark E. Davis Scholarship is a one-year scholarship to a four-year college or university awarded to a member of Reformation Lutheran Church. The ELCA Foundation administers the scholarship fund with a variable award based on the fund's yearly performance.

The Rev. and Mrs. William Davis established this scholarship in memory of their son, Mark. Mark died in December 1961 after surgery to remove a brain tumor. This scholarship honors the memory of Mark—a good student, active church participant and friend to all animals and people in the community. Mark loved God's creation. For the six years Mark lived on this earth, he made a positive impact on those around him.

To reflect Mark's love of God and learning, awards will be based upon the demonstration of academic, religious and community-oriented commitment and achievement. These values and criteria honor Mark's attributes and memory.

The deadline for the application submission is May 1, 2021. **Applicants should be aware that requesting** transcripts and letters of recommendation can take extra time and should plan accordingly in order to meet the deadline.

Applications can be left at the church office c/o Mark E. Davis Scholarship Committee to the attention of Gary Kamin, or emailed to Mr. Gary Kamin at sdkamin@verizon.net, or mailed and postmarked by May 1, 2021 at the latest. Applications not received by this deadline will not be considered.

Mailing Address:

Mark E. Davis Scholarship Committee c/o Gary Kamin Reformation Lutheran Church 102 West Rose Tree Road Media, PA 19063

It should also be noted that letters of recommendations should also be sent separately to the address above or emailed to Mr. Gary Kamin at gdkamin@verizon.net. Candidates should provide an addressed envelope to person or persons writing these letters.

Questions can be addressed to committee members.

Sandy Coll Ellen Conroy Evan Davis Rebecca Funk Gary Kamin